
Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome back! We hope 

everyone had a safe and 

happy Thanksgiving. 
Tomorrow, Tuesday, Nov.27, we

will have PTO & Math Night, 

beginning at 5:30p.m.~ 

7:00p.m. We hope to see you

there! 

There are 19 more days until

our Winter Holiday Break J.

ELA NEWS
I hope you all had a 

wonderful Thanksgiving break.
We will be working on Unit 3, 

Week 1 this week. Homework

for this week will be Spelling, 

Vocabulary,and a Reading Log

due on Friday. Thank you for

your support.
~Mrs. Allen J

SOCIAL STUDIES NEWS

The Key Individuals of the American Revolution Project was due Friday, Nov. 16. 

Please help your child to follow the guidelines and to complete the project
neatly and correctly IF they have not done so already. We will begin
presenting them in class this week. 

~Mrs. Woods
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SCIENCE NEWS
This week in Science, we will continue

to review the three states of matter (Solid, 

Liquid, and Gas). We will also review how 

matter changes from one state to 
another for example, water (liquid), ice 

(solid), and steam (gas). 

~Ms. Rodgers

MATH NEWS
Hello Parents!

This week in Math, we are 
starting our unit on Fractions. We

are focusing on finding

equivalent fractions. Continue
to work on multiplication and 

división with your child, as well as 

subtraction with regrouping. I’m

looking forward to a great week

back!
~Mrs. Cooks


